Barcelona 13 December 1966

Prof. Richard K.Guy

Head, Department of Mathematics
University of Calgary

Calgary, Alberta

Canada

Dear Professor Guy,

Thank you for your letter of the 2 inst. referring
to the application of Mr.A.R.Reddy for a post in your department.

I have not the pleasure of knowing Mr.Reddy per-
gonally but he has obten sent me papers requesting my opinion (and
some time suggestions) before publication. From this correspondence
I think I may assure you that he is a young man of considerable
promise. I cannot, of course, speak as to lis teaching ability but
the orderly presentation of h#s proofs leads one to believe that he
has some ability. His English I can only deduct from hds letters
which are will drawn up.

Hoping the above will be of assistance to you

I am,

Yours sincerely

“’////F.Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 36 prgl.zQ
Barcelona = 17y Spain
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